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SCHOOLPOOL

Ways to go to school



Fall 2019 SchoolPool Challenge Communications Packet for Elementary Schools

The maximum amount of $500 Outreach incentives per challenge is awarded for four communication occurrences before or during the Fall Challenge (October 1-31). This amount is contingent on providing proof of communication (e.g. by cc’ing or forwarding communications, emailing screenshots or links to SchoolPool posts, etc.). Each separate outlet/location for the communication counts as a separate occurrence, even if the message is the same. For instance, if you send the Introduction piece in a parent newsletter and a school web page news section, it will count as two occurrences. Email all communications to BellevueSchoolPool@bellevuewa.gov.
This Communications Packet includes sample pieces for written communications to the parents (although you may use other communication channels such as presentations during events with most of the parents attending the event, backpack mail, etc.). Feel free to copy and paste or to edit to fit the voice of your school.

For Emails/Web Page News/Newsletters/etc.

The two pieces below cover basic information about the Bellevue SchoolPool program and the Fall Challenge. These pieces are best used for:

· Emails from the principal or from the SchoolPool liaison to families and PTSA
· School or PTSA web page news
· Parent newsletters
1. Introduction to SchoolPool and the fall challenge (Week of Sep. 30)

Dear Parents,

This year, [school name] is participating in Bellevue SchoolPool, a City of Bellevue program that encourages the use of alternative transportation modes to and from school in order to alleviate congestion at drop-off and pick-up times and locations.

During the month of October, each student will receive a paper SchoolPool trip log calendar. This is where students will record their walking, biking, carpooling, and bus trips. Calendars that show students have taken at least one alternative trip will raise money for our school!

Too far to walk or bike? Your student can still walk or bike—try “park & go”! Park within walking or biking distance, and walk or bike for the remainder! Click on the interactive Routes to School map to download maps of pedestrian and bicycle facilities in our school’s attendance area.

[School name] also participates in Walk to School Day on Wednesday, Oct. 2! Walking trips taken as part of Walk to School Day and recorded in a trip log calendar will meet the one-trip threshold for helping our school raise money! (Only for schools that participate in Walk to School Day on Oct. 2; send before Oct. 2)

……

2. Calendar Reminder (Week of Oct. 21)

Dear Parents,

I am writing to follow up on my email from [date]. The end of the Fall SchoolPool Challenge is soon approaching. Please remind your students to log their walking, biking, carpooling, and bus trips in their paper trip log calendars AND to fill out the information at the bottom of the calendars. Remember, calendars showing at least one alternative trip will raise money for our school! Calendars are due Nov. 8. If you have lost your calendar, please reach out to facility or staff or print a copy HERE.
……

For Social Media

If you feel that social media posts are likely to reach a majority of the parents at your school, feel free to use the examples below. Even if you have already maxed out on your four communication occurrences elsewhere, we encourage you to utilize social media to connect with your families about SchoolPool and the Fall Challenge.

Week of Sep. 30 – Introduce SchoolPool!

This year, [school name] is participating in the Bellevue SchoolPool program! During the month of October, students are encouraged to try alternative ways to get to school, such as walking, biking, carpooling or taking the bus. Students write down how they traveled to or from school on paper trip log calendars to raise money for our school! Visit www.BellevueSchoolPool.org for more information.

Week of Sep. 30 – Walk to School Day Oct. 2 (for schools that participate in Walk to School Day)

National Walk to School Day, a one-day event that promotes walking to school, is right around the corner! Too far to walk? Park & Walk! Park a walking distance away and have your student walk the remaining of the route!

Week of Oct. 7 – Interactive Routes to School Map

Click on our interactive Routes to School map to download maps of pedestrian and bicycle facilities in our school’s attendance area. Have your student try walking and biking to school and don’t forget to log it on your calendar!

Week of Oct. 14 – Need your help to ease traffic!

SchoolPool aims to ease traffic at our school, but it can’t happen without you! Can your student try a new way to get to or from school? Walk, bike, carpool, bus, skateboard, roller blade, pogo stick, cartwheel… it doesn’t matter how your student got to school, as long as it’s not by being driven alone and they mark it on their trip log calendar!

Week of Oct. 21 – Checking In

A little over a week to go! How’s your student’s sustainable commute to and from school going? Looking for encouragement? Email bellevueschoolpool@bellevuewa.gov if you’re still looking for your perfect trip!

Week of Oct. 28 – Last chance reminder

This is the last week for your student to log their walk, bike, carpool and bus trips to or from school on their calendars!

Don’t forget so you’ll earn money for our school!

Week of Nov. 4 – Thank You and turn in your calendar

Thank you to everyone who participated in SchoolPool by walking, biking, carpooling, or taking the bus to or from school during the Fall Challenge! Students, don’t forget to return your trip log calendar to your teacher or front office by Nov. 8th!
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 1964, be excluded from participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally funded program and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with the Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

